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The Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Monday, May 
20,2014 at 2:00 PM, at the Village Hall, 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York to discuss the 
Clarendon Street Bridge Project.

Present were Mayor Dean A London, Trustees Eileen S Banker, Stanley Farone, Gary Katsanis 
and Attorney John C Gavenda.

Trustee Pete Sidari was absent.

Also present were Mr Steve Beauvais and Mr Rich Papaj from NYS Department of 
Transportation, Mr Kevin Miller from Bergmann Associates Mr Richard Perrin from the 
Genesee Transportation Council (GTC).

Mayor London opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 2:00 PM.

The Board of Trustees discussed the status of the Clarendon Street Bridge Project with the 
engineer and the NYSDOT representatives. Discussed: that doing an at grade crossing would 
take 1 to 2 years to get approved because it would need to go in front of an administrative law 
judge, which would put the money the Village would receive in jeopardy; the State has no more 
money to put towards this project; looking at canceling the replacement of the bridge and 
demolishing it instead, which would require the Board of Trustees to have a Public Meeting; 
putting notices in the paper and Pennysaver notifying the public of the meeting; the Village 
would be able to use the appropriated funds for the replacement of the bridge towards tearing it 
down and blocking the road off; the final plans will need to be submitted to New York State by 
the end of August; at the Village’s June 11,2014 Regular Board Meeting, Bergmann Associates 
will provide the Board of Trustees a draft design of how the blocked off street would look.

MEETING ADJOURNED
Moved by Trustee Farone and seconded by Trustee Katsanis that there be no further business, 
meeting is hereby adjourned at 3:25 PM.

! CARRIED
4 Ayes 0 Nays

Respectfully submitted,

LindaTC Babcock 
Clerk-Treasurer


